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LEGAL NOTICE 

Town of Bridgewater 

Planning and Zoning Commission 
 

At the regular meeting of the Bridgewater Planning and Zoning Commission held on 

Thursday, September 20, 2018, the following action was taken: 

 

Approved: 

1.  Application No.:  18-8-3 for Mr. & Mrs. Feigen, 95 Henry Sanford Road, alteration 

2.  Application No.:  18-8-4 for Mr. & Mrs. Vilchis, 33 Hatshop Hill Road, shed 

3.  Application No.:  18-9-1 for Mr. & Mrs. Berger, 76 Curtis Road, new dwelling 

4.  Application No.:  18-9-2 for Barbara Malumphy, Stuart Road East, new dwelling 

5.  Application No.:  18-9-3 for Mr. & Mrs. Meek, 119 Christian Street, addition 

6.  Mnuchin, Approval for merger of Lots at 289 Northrop Street. 

 

Dated in Bridgewater, Connecticut, this 21st  day of September 2018. 

 

   

Bridgewater Planning and Zoning Commission 
 

   

________________________________________                                                                        
Dainius Virbickas 

Chairman 
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